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The purpose of this column is for members who are either 

restoring a Model A or are working on issues that need correcting 

or updating to share their experiences and progress with the 

club.  But I won’t know what you are doing unless you tell me 

about it, so give me a call!    

Dale Waldron has Kitty Waud’s 28 Special Coupe painted and the body will be mounted on the 
chassis by the time of the May club meeting!    
 
Craig White has his Pickup and his dad’s Huckster almost ready for 
paint (see photo).  
 
 

 

I have been working on a Cabriolet basket project. The wood sub-frame has been back ordered 

since December but I just got word that it should be delivered this next week from Classic Wood 

in North Carolina.      

If you have updates, call me at 541-474-1516.  If you need help with something,  as long as you 

are a member in good standing of Henry’s Lady, you can call Chuck Green 541-471-9214 for a 

Busted Knuckles consultation.  

Keep turning those wrenches! 
 

John  

 

 

By John Firth

Be aware that the availability of knowledge and repair services is diminishing as Model A hobbyists 
and experts age, so if you have a project on your list, let this be a reminder and an incentive to 
get it started sooner rather than later!  Kudos to Mike McKey for reminding us. 
 


